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August 22, 1974 

MEMORANDUM TO THE PRESIDENT 

From: Kenneth Rush ~ ~. 

I talked to George Meany this afternoon, 

and he has no objection to participating in the Labor meeting 

even though Peter Brennan also participates. However, he 

cannot attend a meeting on the lOth, the presently scheduled 

date. He can attend on the 6th, llth, or 12th. The llth 

is the preferable date. Your schedule is free then and 

Congress will have reconvened . 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 23, 1974 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

KENNETH RUSH 

JERRY H. JON~ 
George Meany 

' ' 

Your memorandum to the President of August 22 on the above 
subject has been reviewed and the following notation was made: 

-- Sept. 11th probably out. Tentatively 
I'll be in Pinehurst, N.C. 

cc: Al Haig 
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